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Attached above are two letters, one to Governor Hochul, and a second one to Commissioner

Seggos of the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation & Commissioner Zucker of the

NYS Department of Health, advocating for the health and safety of families in the Town of

Poestenkill in the wake of PFOAs detected in local drinking water and requesting for the following

actions to be made.
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